
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NURSERY NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2022 
 

DINNER MONEY 1 Day  = £2.40  x 7 Weeks =  £16.80 

   2 Days = £4.80  x 7 Weeks =  £33.60 

   3 Days = £7.20  x 7 Weeks =  £50.40 

   4 Days = £9.60  x 7 Weeks =  £67.20 

   5 Days = £12.00 x 7 Weeks =  £84.00 
Dinner money must be paid on the first day your child attends nursery that week.  If paying by 

cheque, please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council. 

 

PARENT OPEN SESSIONS 
We will be holding some Nursery open sessions the week beginning 14th November.  We will be taking 

part in World Nursery Rhyme week and would love for you to join us for some fun activities.  

Sessions will start from 2pm until 3pm and will run on Tuesday 15th and Thursday 17th November. 
  
 

CHILDREN IN NEED  
Takes place on Friday 18th November 2022 and will be a non-uniform day, for a small donation 

children may come to school in their own clothes, but please remember it must be warm and suitable 

to wear all day.  All money raised goes to Children in Need. 

 

PACKED LUNCHES 
Please do not send sweets, chocolate or anything that contains nuts in your child’s packed lunch.  

 

COLD WEATHER CLOTHING – As it is getting colder, please can you make sure that your child 

has a suitable coat in school every day for outdoor play. Gloves and hats are also recommended.  

Please could you make sure all clothing is named especially jumpers and cardigans. Please make sure 

your child has a change of clothes in their bag every day. 

 

NURSERY CLOTHING 
We are very short of spare clothes in Nursery.  If you have anything you would like to donate we 

would appreciate it.   

 

HALF TERM – Nursery will close on Friday 21st October at 3.00pm and 

open on Monday 31st October at 9.00am. 

 
DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Monday 31st October  9am  Return to school 

Tuesday 15th November 2-3pm  Parent open sessions 

Thursday 17th November 2-3pm  Parent open sessions 

Friday  18th November  All day  Non-Uniform Day (Children in Need). 

Monday 5th December            2.45pm Christmas Fair (more information to follow)                                                       

Tuesday 13th December 12pm          Christmas lunch (more information to follow 

Wednesday 14th   December    9-12pm Christmas Party (More information to follow)  

Thursday 15th December   3pm  Nursery Closes 

Thursday 15th December 2022 Nursery closes and opens on  

Wednesday 4th January 2023 


